
6.3.4 Average percentage of teachers undergoing online/ face-to-face Faculty Development
Programmes (FDP) during the last five years (Professional Development Programmes,

Orientation / Induction Programmes, Refresher Course, Short Term Course etc.) (5)

Additional Information
E-copy of the certificates of the program attended by teachers

S.No Name of teacher who attended Title of the program Page No.

2020-21

1 Jyoti
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 1

2 Amandeep Singh Machine Learning Algorithms 2

3 Amandeep Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 3

4 Ananta Sharma
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 4

5 Anil Kumar
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 5

6 Ashish Bhateja
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 6

7 Ashu Jaggi
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 7

8 Avneet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 8

9 Bharat Sharma
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 9

10 Bhupesh Walia
Recent Trends in Advanced Materials and
Devices 10

11 Chetan Aneja
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 11

12 Deepika Mishra
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 12

13 Devdutt Baresary
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 13

14 Divya Jyoti Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology 14

http://s.no/


for Outcome-Based Education

15 Gourav Sharma
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 15

16 Gurcharan Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 16

17 Gurinder Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 17

18 Gurpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 18

19 Gurwinder Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 19

20 Hanish Gautam
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 20

21 Harsimranpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 21

22 Honey Sharma
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 22

23 Ishatpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 23

24 Jai Parkash
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 24

25 Jashandeep Singh Sensors Technology 25

26 Jaskirat Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 26

27 Jasvinder Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 27

28 Jaswinder Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 28

29 Joga Singh
FDP on Repair & Rehabilitation of
Structures 29

30 Kamaldeep Garewal
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 30

31 Kamalpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 31

32 Anil Kumar
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 32

33 Kulwinder Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 33

34 Kushwant Kaur Applications of IoT 34



35 Lakhwinder Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 35

36 Manpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 36

37 Manpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 37

38 Manpreet Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 38

39 Megha Puri
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 39

40 Mehvish Bilal
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 40

41 Navdeep Saharan
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 41

42 Parminder Rai
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 42

43 Rakesh Kumar
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 43

44 Ramanpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 44

45 Rishideep Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 45

46 Rohit Khosla
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 46

47 Rosy Bhumrah
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 47

48 Rozy Kumari
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 48

49 Sarbjeet Kaushal
Hybrid Manufacturing Processes:
Opportunities and Challenges 49

50 Satnam Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 50

51 Simarpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 51

52 Simranjot Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 52

53 Sukhdeep Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 53

54 Sukhwinder Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 54



55 Suman Sharma
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 55

56 Tanya Garg
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 56

57 Taranjeet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 57

58 Jasdeep Gill
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 58

59 Meetali Data Sciences 59

60 Milanpreet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 60

61 Amandeep Sharma
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 61

62 Amitoj Kaur
Advanced Research Methods and Data
Analysis Techniques 62

63 Sushil Bhatia
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 63

64 Avinash Kumar
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 64

65 Bavit Garg
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 65

66 Bharat Bhushan
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 66

67 Deepti Sharma
Recent Advances in Material
Characterization Techniques 67

68 Diksha Rani
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 68

69 Gursangeet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 69

70 Harjit Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 70

71 Ankit Bansal Cloud technology 71

72 Hemant Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 72

73 Ashna Sethi
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 73

74 Damanjit Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 74



75 Deepika Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 75

76 Kiranjeet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 76

77 Harsimarjeet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 77

78 Lovejit Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 78

79 Preeti Gupta
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 79

80 Sita Rani
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 80

81 Amanvir Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 81

82 Nitish Batra
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 82

83 Deepika Grover
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 83

84 Harleen Handa
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 84

85 Vipanjeet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 85

86 Bhavna Deogan
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 86

87 Ravinder Goyal Leadership and Excellence 87

88 Ravneet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 88

89 Haramrit Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 89

90 Sangram Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 90

91 Ujjal Sandhu
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 91

92 Sharanpreet Kaur

Advanced Research Methods and Data
Analysis
Techniques 92

93 Kirandeep Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 93

94 Shivangi Sharma
Data Analysis and Visualization using
Python 94



95 Sukhmaneet Kaur
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 95

96 Prabhjot Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 96

97 Sunita Rani
Inculcating Universal Human Values in
Technical Education 97

98 Varinder Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 98

99 Sandeep Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 99

100 Manpreet Singh
Advanced Teaching Tools & Methodology
for Outcome-Based Education 100

2019-20

101 Abhishek Singla

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 101

102 Amandeep Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 102

103 Amandeep Singh FDP on Artificial Intelligence 103

104 Amandeep Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 104

105 Amanveer Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 105

106 Amritpal Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 106

107 Ankit Bansal

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 107

108 Ashima Girdher

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 108

109 Ashish Bhateja

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 109

110 Ashna Sethi
One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in 110



Covid-10 Scenario

111 Ashu Jaggi

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 111

112 Avneet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 112

113 Bharat Sharma

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 113

114 Bidhan Sharma

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 114

115 Damanjit Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 115

116 Deepika Mishra

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 116

117 Deepika Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 117

118 Devdutt Baresary

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 118

119 Divya Jyoti

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 119

120 Gurcharan Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 120

121 Gurdeep Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 121

122 Gurinder Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 122

123 Hanish Gautam

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 123

124 Haramrit Kaur
One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in 124



Covid-10 Scenario

125 Harleen Handa

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 125

126 Harmandeep Gill

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 126

127 Harsimranpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 127

128 Harvir Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 128

129 Honey Sharma

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 129

130 Ishatpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 130

131 Jai Parkash

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 131

132 Jasdeep Gill

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 132

133 Jashandeep Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 133

134 Jaskirat Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 134

135 Jaswinder Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 135

136 Jaswinder Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 136

137 Joga Singh
FDP on Testing of Latest Civil Engineering
Materials 137

138 Kamaldeep Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 138



139 Kanwar Jabar Gill

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 139

140 Kiranjeet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 140

141 Kulwinder Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 141

142 Kushwant Kaur FDP on Big Data Analytics 142

143 Manmohan Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 143

144 Manpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 144

145 Manpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 145

146 Mantripatjit Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 146

147 Milanpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 147

148 Navdeep Saharan

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 148

149 Pallavi Sharma

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 149

150 Pargat Grewal

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 150

151 Parminder Rai

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 151

152 Prabhjot Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 152

153 Rajinder Rao
One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in 153



Covid-10 Scenario

154 Rajpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 154

155 Rakesh Kumar

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 155

156 Ramanpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 156

157 Rohit Khosla

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 157

158 Rosy Bhumrah

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 158

159 Rozy Kumari

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 159

160 Sandeep Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 160

161 Satnam Singh
Academic Leadership Enhancement in
Technical Institutions 161

162 Sharanpreet Kaur
Research Trends in Cloud, Fog and Edge
Computing 162

163 Simarpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 163

164 Simranjot Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 164

165 Sukhwinder Sekhon

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 165

166 Tanya Garg

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 166

167 Taranjeet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 167



168 Vanika Puri

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 168

169 Abhishek Sharma

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 169

170 Amitoj Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 170

171 Ananta Sharma FDP on Smart Sustainable Cities 171

172 Anchit Jhamb

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 172

173 Anil Kumar

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 173

174 Bhavna Devgan

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 174

175 Bhupesh Walia
Inculcating Universal Human Values in
Technical Education 175

176 Chander Kant

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 176

177 Chetan Aneja

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 177

178 Deepika Grover

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 178

179 Dolonchapa Prabhakar

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 179

180 Gourav Sharma

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 180

181 Gurpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 181

182 Gurwinder Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 182



183 Jagtar Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 183

184 Jasvinder Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 184

185 Joyti Bermi

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 185

186 Kamalpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 186

187 Lakhwinder Singh
One Week FDP on Finite Element Methods
for Beginners , Chitkara University 187

188 Manpreet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 188

189 Manpreet Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 189

190 Megha Puri

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 190

191 Mehvish Bilal

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 191

192 Navneet Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 192

193 Nirmaljeet Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 193

194 Rishideep Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 194

195 Sangram Singh

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 195

196 Sarbjeet Kaushal
One Week FDP on Finite Element Methods
for Beginners 196

197 Sukhdeep Kaur
One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in 197



Covid-10 Scenario

198 Suman Sharma

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 198

199 Tajinder Kaur

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 199

200 Tanya Pai

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 200

201 Ujjal Sandhu

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 201

202 Varun Uppal

One Week FDP on ICT Tools for Effective
Teaching Learning and Research in
Covid-10 Scenario 202

2018-19

203 Abhishek Singla One Week FDP on AutoCAD 203

204 Aina Arora One Week FDP on AutoCAD 204

205 Amanveer Kaur One Week FDP on AutoCAD 205

206 Amarjeet Khangura One Week FDP on AutoCAD 206

207 Ankit Bansal Managerial Skills through ICT 207

208 Ashish Bhateja One Week FDP on AutoCAD 208

209 Ashu Jaggi One Week FDP on AutoCAD 209

210 Devinder Cheema One Week FDP on AutoCAD 210

211 Divya Jyoti One Week FDP on AutoCAD 211

212 Hanish Gautam One Week FDP on AutoCAD 212

213 Harmandeep Gill One Week FDP on AutoCAD 213

214 Harsimranpreet Kaur FDP on Open Source Technologies 214

215 Harvir Singh One Week FDP on AutoCAD 215



216 Honey Sharma One Week FDP on AutoCAD 216

217 Jai Parkash FDP on Web Application & Security Audit 217

218 Jashandeep Singh One Week FDP on AutoCAD 218

219 Jaskirat Kaur One Week FDP on AutoCAD 219

220 Kanwar Jabar Gill One Week FDP on AutoCAD 220

221 Kiranjeet Kaur One Week FDP on AutoCAD 221

222 Kulwinder Singh One Week FDP on AutoCAD 222

223 Pargat Grewal One Week FDP on AutoCAD 223

224 Parminder Rai One Week FDP on AutoCAD 224

225 Rakesh Kumar FDP on Managerial Skills through ICT 225

226 Ramanpreet Kaur One Week FDP on AutoCAD 226

227 Rohit Khosla One Week FDP on AutoCAD 227

228 Rozy Kumari One Week FDP on AutoCAD 228

229 Sandeep Singh One Week FDP on AutoCAD 229

230 Simranjot Singh One Week FDP on AutoCAD 230

231 Sukhwinder Sekhon One Week FDP on AutoCAD 231

232 Amritpal Kaur One Week FDP on AutoCAD 232

233 Arshdeep Kaur One Week FDP on AutoCAD 233

234 Birinder Singh One Week FDP on AutoCAD 234

235 Deepika Mishra One Week FDP on AutoCAD 235

236 Gurcharan Singh One Week Orientation Programme 236

237 Gurdeep Singh One Week Orientation Programme 237



238 Gurinder Singh FDP on Managerial Skills through ICT 238

239 Ishatpreet Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 239

240 Jaswinder Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 240

241 Jaswinder Singh One Week Orientation Programme 241

242 Joga Singh FDP on Mapping by Total Station 242

243 Manmohan Singh One Week Orientation Programme 243

244 Milanpreet Kaur One Week FDP on AutoCAD 244

245 Navdeep Saharan One Week Orientation Programme 245

246 Neeshu Sharma One Week Orientation Programme 246

247 Nisha Rani One Week Orientation Programme 247

248 Pallavi Sharma One Week Orientation Programme 248

249 Prabhjot Singh One Week FDP on AutoCAD 249

250 Pramod Sharma One Week Orientation Programme 250

251 Radha Gupta One Week Orientation Programme 251

252 Rajan Kakkar One Week Orientation Programme 252

253 Rajinder Rao One Week Orientation Programme 253

254 Rajpreet Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 254

255 Rosy Bhumrah One Week Orientation Program 255

256 Satnam Singh
STCs on Design & Analysis of RCC
Building : Concept & Practice 256

257 Sunil Kullar One Week Orientation Programme 257

258 Vanika Puri One Week Orientation Programme 258

259 Vipan Sharma One Week Orientation Programme 259



2017-18

260 Aina Arora One Week Orientation Programme 260

261 Amandeep Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 261

262 Amanveer Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 262

263 Arvinder Singh One Week Orientation Programme 263

264 Avneet Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 264

265 Damanpreet Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 265

266 Gunjan Gugnani One Week Orientation Programme 266

267 Gurneet Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 267

268 Hanish Gautam One Week Orientation Programme 268

269 Haramrit Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 269

270 Harleen Kaur Dhanda One Week Orientation Programme 270

271 Harleen Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 271

272 Harmandeep Singh Gill One Week Orientation Programme 272

273 Harmanpreet Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 273

274 Lal Singh One Week Orientation Programme 274

275 Nancy Bhalla One Week Orientation Programme 275

276 Pankaj Sharma One Week Orientation Programme 276

277 Pawandeep Singh One Week Orientation Programme 277

278 Prabhjot Singh One Week Orientation Programme 278

279 Sakshi Sachdeva One Week Orientation Programme 279

280 Honey Sharma Introduction to Space Flight Mechanics 280



281 Subeg Singh One Week Orientation Programme 281

282 Sujeet Kumar One Week Orientation Programme 282

283 Taranjeet Kaur One Week Orientation Programme 283

284 Vandna Jain One Week Orientation Programme 284

2016-17

285 Amandeep Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 285

286 Amarjeet Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 286

287 Amarjeet Singh Khangura
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 287

288 Amir Ur Rehman
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 288

289 Ankit Bansal
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 289

290 Ashima Girdher
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 290

291 Ashish Kumar
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 291

292 Ashu Jaggi
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 292

293 Bharat Sharma
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 293

294 Deepak Kochhar
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 294

295 Devdutt Baresary
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 295

296 Devinder Cheema
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 296

297 Gagandeep Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 297

298 Gurpreet Sandhu
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 298

299 Gurpreet Singh Roop Rai
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 299



300 Harkamaljeet Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 300

301 Harpreet Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 301

302 Harvir Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 302

303 Jagdeep Singh Chahal
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 303

304 Jagroop Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 304

305 Jagtar Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 305

306 Jai Parkash
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 306

307 Jaskirat Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 307

308 Jaspreet Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 308

309 Kamaldeep Arora
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 309

310 Kanwar Jabar Singh Gill
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 310

311 Karandeep Singh Pruthi
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 311

312 Kulwinder Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 312

313 Kushwant Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 313

314 Kulpreet Walia
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 314

315 Mandeep Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 315

316 Maninderjit Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 316

317 Manish Moonglia
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 317

318 Mohit Sethi
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 318

319 Neha Bhakoo
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 319



320 Nirmaljeet Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 320

321 Preetinder Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 321

322 Pushpinder Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 322

323 Rajni Bala
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 323

324 Ramanpreet Kaur
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 324

325 Sakshi Mehra
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 325

326 Sandeep Singh Dhillon
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 326

327 Satnam Ghuman
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 327

328 Shaminder Singh Sohi
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 328

329 Simranjot Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 329

330 Sukhraj Bhadal
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 330

331 Sukhvir Singh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 331

332 Sukhwinder Singh Sekhon
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 332

333 Sunpreet Aulakh
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 333

334 Vikas Kumar
One Week FDP on Automotive
Technologies 334



GGI/FDP/2021/166

Jyoti Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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Certificate No : 4137/21-22        

MINISTRY OF HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT, GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

Certificate

This is to certify that

AMANDEEP SINGH

GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES, LUDHIANA
PUNJAB

Participated in the Online AICTE Recognized Faculty Development Programme

on

Machines Learning Algorithms

from

   15/03/2021   to   19/03/2021   (one Week)

Conducted by

Computer Science and Engineering Department

NITTTR, Chandigarh

     
Co-ordinator Head of the

Department Director
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GGI/FDP/2021/180

Mr. Amandeep Singh Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/126

Ms. Ananta Sharma Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/229

Mr. Anil Kumar                 Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/129

Mr. Ashish Kumar Bhateja Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 6



GGI/FDP/2021/162

Ashu Jaggi Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/173

Ms. Avneet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/40

Mr. Bharat Sharma Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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Dr B R AMBEDKAR NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 
JALANDHAR, PUNJAB INDIA

(An Institution of National Importance under MHRD, New Delhi, Govt. of India)

One Week Short Term Course on
“Recent Trends in Advanced Materials and Devices”

(September 21, 2020 - September 25, 2020)           

Certificate of Participation
This is to certify that BHUPESH WALIA from GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES has 
participated in the One Week Short Term Course on “Recent Trends in Advanced 
Materials and Devices” organized by Department of Physics and Department of Electronics 
& Communication Engineering, Dr B R Ambedkar National Institute of Technology Jalandhar 
held during September 21, 2020 to September 25, 2020.

Certificate ID: YCCMJA-CE000060

Dr Ashish Raman
Coordinator

Dr Praveen Malik
Coordinator

Dr H M Mittal
Convener
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GGI/FDP/2021/136

Mr. Chetan Aneja Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/165

Deepika Mishra Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 12



GGI/FDP/2021/174

Mr. Devdutt Baresary Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 13



GGI/FDP/2021/44

Ms. Divya Jyoti Assistant Professor 

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/164

Gourav Sharma Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 15



GGI/FDP/2021/168

Gurcharan Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/36

Mr. Gurinder Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/

Ms. Gurpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/175

Ms. Gurwinder Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 19



GGI/FDP/2021/169

Hanish Gautam Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/48

Er. Harsimranpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 21



GGI/FDP/2021/216

Dr. Honey Sharma Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 22



GGI/FDP/2021/176

Ms. Ishatpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/32

Er. Jai Parkash Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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No:ATAL/2020/1600404575

ALL INDIA COUNCIL FOR TECHNICAL EDUCATION
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi – 110 070

AICTE Training And Learning (ATAL) Academy

Certificate

This is certified that Jashandeep Singh, Assistant Professor of GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES KHANNA
participated & completed successfully AICTE Training And Learning (ATAL) Academy Online FDP on "Sensors 
Technology" from 2020-9-21 to 2020-9-25 at National Institute of Technical Teachers Training and Research 
Chandigarh.

Director ATAL Academies
Coordinator

Page 25



GGI/FDP/2021/170

Jaskirat Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 26



GGI/FDP/2021/144

Ms. Jasvinder Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 27



GGI/FDP/2021/201

Ms. Jaswinder Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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Certificate No : 4565/21-22        

MINISTRY OF HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT, GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

Certificate

This is to certify that

JOGA SINGH

GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES, KHANNA
PUNJAB

Participated in the Online AICTE Recognized Faculty Development Programme

on

Repair and Rehabilitation of Structures

from

   15/03/2021   to   19/03/2021   (one Week)

Conducted by

Civil Engineering Department

NITTTR, Chandigarh

     
Co-ordinator Head of the

Department Director
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GGI/FDP/2021/176

Ms. Kamaldeep Grewal Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/179

Ms. Kamalpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/237

Mr. Anil Kumar        Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/202

Mr. Kulwinder Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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Certificate No: ICT-21552/20  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This is to certify that
 

KUSHWANT KAUR
 

  GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES, KHANNA
PUNJAB

 
 

Participated in the Online AICTE Recognized Faculty Development Programme
 

on
 

  Applications of IoT
 

from
 

16/06/2020 to 20/06/2020 (One Week)
 

Organized by
 

Computer Science and Engineering Department
 
 

  NITTTR, Chandigarh
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GGI/FDP/2021/155

Mr. Lakhwinder Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 35



GGI/FDP/2021/203

Ms. Manpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 36



GGI/FDP/2021/210

Ms. Manpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 37



GGI/FDP/2021/181

Mr. Manpreet Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 38



GGI/FDP/2021/209

Ms. Megha Puri Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 39



GGI/FDP/2021/159

Ms. Mehvish Bilal Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 40



GGI/FDP/2021/208

Ms. Navdeep Saharan Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 41



GGI/FDP/2021/207

Ms. Parminder Kaur Rai Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 42



GGI/FDP/2021/24

Dr. Rakesh Kumar Associate Professor And Hod

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 43



GGI/FDP/2021/206

Ms. Ramanpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 44



GGI/FDP/2021/205

Mr. Rishideep Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 45



GGI/FDP/2021/204

Mr. Rohit Khosla Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 46



GGI/FDP/2021/161

Ms. Rosy Bhumrah Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/215

Ms. Rozy Kumari Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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Certificate No.​ ​e-STC/NITJ/IPE/HMPOC20-236 

Department of Industrial & Production Engineering 
        Dr. B. R. Ambedkar National Institute of Technology, Jalandhar 

                                       (An Institute of National Importance – Under MHRD, Govt. of India) 
 

 
 

Certificate of Participation 
 

awarded to 

Sarbjeet Kaushal   
from 

   ​ Gulzar Group of Institutes, Khanna, Ludhiana  

 ​  for Proactively Participating in the One Week Online Short Term Course on 
“Hybrid Manufacturing Processes: Opportunities and Challenges” 

Organized at Dr. B. R. Ambedkar National Institute of Technology, Jalandhar, India from 
06 - 10 July, 2020​ ​under TEQIP-III. 

 

   
       ​(​Dr. Narendra Kumar)​                                  ​(Dr. Mohit Tyagi) ​                         ​(Dr. Ravi Pratap Singh) 
                ​Coordinator ​                                              ​ Convener​                                         ​ ​Coordinator  
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GGI/FDP/2021/164

Mr. Satnam Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 50



GGI/FDP/2021/53

Er. Simarpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 51



GGI/FDP/2021/211

Mr. Simranjot Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 52



GGI/FDP/2021/213

Ms. Sukhdeep Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 53



GGI/FDP/2021/212

Mr. Sukhwinder Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 54



GGI/FDP/2021/61

Ms. Suman Sharma Assistant Professor 

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 55



GGI/FDP/2021/214

Ms. Tanya Garg Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 56



GGI/FDP/2021/50

Ms. Taranjeet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 57



GGI/FDP/2021/216

Ms. Jasdeep Gill Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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E & ICT Academy, IIT Kanpur
(A Joint Initiative of MeitY & IIT Kanpur)

Certificate
This is to certify that

DR. / MR. / MS. MEETALI CHAUHAN
of

GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES, LUDHIANA
has completed the Faculty Development Program on

Data Science
from 15th Feb 2021 to 27th Feb 2021 (2 weeks)

Date of Issue: 12-03-2021
System Identification No.: 39994-444485-56f031630b8279bb

Prof. B. V. Phani Prof. Amey Karkare

Chief Investigators, E & ICT Academy, IIT Kanpur

FDP's by E&ICT Academy, IIT Kanpur are recognised as per CAS Guidelines in this regard. For more details visit ict.iitk.ac.in/fdp

Page 59

https://ict.iitk.ac.in/fdp/


GGI/FDP/2021/215

Ms. Milanpreet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/123

Mr. Amandeep Sharma Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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डॉ बीआर अमे्बडकर राष्ट्र ीय प्रौद्योगिकी संस्थान, जालंधर 
Dr B R AMBEDKAR NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, JALANDHAR 

जी टी रोड बाई पास,जालंधर -144011, पंजाब (भारत) 
G T Road Bye Pass, Jalandhar-144011, Punjab (India) 

(An Institution of National Importance under MHRD, New Delhi, Govt. of India) 

 

TEQIP-III Sponsored One Week Short Term Course 
On 

“Advanced Research Methods and Data Analysis 

Techniques” 
(July 27-31, 2020) 

 

Certificate of Participation 
Awarded to 

 

 

 

 

 
(Dr Sonia Chawla)                           (Dr S K Mishra)                        (Dr Gyan Prakash)                         (Prof. Lalit Kumar Awasthi) 

       Coordinator                         Coordinator                             Convener                                                    Director 

Amitoj Kaur 

Gulzar Group Of Institutes 

NITJ/HM/ARMDAT/2020/231 
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GGI/FDP/2021/217

Mr. Sushil Bhatia Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 63



GGI/FDP/2021/28

Mr. Avinash Kumar Assistant Professor 

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 64



GGI/FDP/2021/195

Mr. Bavit Garg Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 65



GGI/FDP/2021/133

Mr. Bharat Bhushan Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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RTU(ATU) TEQIP‐III Sponsored  
Five‐Day Faculty Development Programme 

on 

“Recent Advances in Material Characterization Techniques” 
Organised by 

Rajasthan Technical University, Kota 
Vivekananda Institute of Technology, Jaipur 

Certificate of Participation 
Ref No.RTU_VIT_FDP/2020‐21/1244 

This is to certify that Dr. Deepti Sharma of Gulzar Group of Institutes Ludhiana participated 
in the Five-Day Faculty Development Programme on “Recent Advances in Material 
Characterization Techniques” held from 15th to 19th February 2021 at “Vivekananda Institute of 
Technology, Jaipur ". 

 

                                                                            
   Mr. S.S. Godara            Dr. Mahesh  Jangid         Mr. Deepanshu Arora    Prof. (Dr.) Mayank Varshney           
Coordinator, RTU Kota     Coordinator, VIT Jaipur          Coordinator, VIT Jaipur                 Principal, VIT Jaipur                
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GGI/FDP/2021/49

Er. Diksha Rani Assistant Professor 

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 68



GGI/FDP/2021/47

Ms. Gursangeet Kaur Assistant Professor 

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 69



GGI/FDP/2021/197

Ms. Harjit Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 70



GGI/FDP/2021/218

Mr. Ankit Bansal Associate Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 71



GGI/FDP/2021/63

Er. Hemant Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 72



GGI/FDP/2021/219

Ms. Ashna Sethi Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 73



GGI/FDP/2021/220

Ms. Damanjit Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 74



GGI/FDP/2021/221

Ms. Deepika Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 75



GGI/FDP/2021/151

Ms. Kiranjeet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 76



GGI/FDP/2021/222

Ms. Harsimarjeet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 77



GGI/FDP/2021/199

Mr. Lovejit Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 78



GGI/FDP/2021/223

Ms. Preeti Gupta Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 79



GGI/FDP/2021/224

Ms. Sita Rani               Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 80



GGI/FDP/2021/225

Ms. Amanvir Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 81



GGI/FDP/2021/26

Mr. Nitish Batra Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 82



GGI/FDP/2021/226

Ms. Deepika Grover Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 83



GGI/FDP/2021/227

Ms. Harleen Handa Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 84



GGI/FDP/2021/228

Ms. Vipanjeet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 85



GGI/FDP/2021/230

Ms. Bhavna Deogan Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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No:ATAL/2020/1597209628

ALL INDIA COUNCIL FOR TECHNICAL EDUCATION
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi – 110 070

AICTE Training And Learning (ATAL) Academy

Certificate

This is certified that RAVINDER GOYAL, Assistant Professor of Gulzar Group Of Institutes Ludhiana participated 
& completed successfully AICTE Training And Learning (ATAL) Academy Online FDP on "Leadership & Excellence" 
from 2020-9-7 to 2020-9-11 at PDPM Indian Institute of Information Technology, Design & Manufacturing, 
Jabalpur.

Director ATAL Academies
Coordinator
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GGI/FDP/2021/190

Ms. Ravneet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/231

Ms. Haramrit Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/232

Mr. Sangram Singh Associate Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 90



GGI/FDP/2021/233

Mr. Ujjal Sandhu        Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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डॉ बीआर अमे्बडकर राष्ट्र ीय प्रौद्योगिकी संस्थान, जालंधर 
Dr B R AMBEDKAR NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, JALANDHAR 

जी टी रोड बाई पास,जालंधर -144011, पंजाब (भारत) 
G T Road Bye Pass, Jalandhar-144011, Punjab (India) 

(An Institution of National Importance under MHRD, New Delhi, Govt. of India) 

 

TEQIP-III Sponsored One Week Short Term Course 
On 

“Advanced Research Methods and Data Analysis 

Techniques” 
(July 27-31, 2020) 

 

Certificate of Participation 
Awarded to 

 

 

 

 

 
(Dr Sonia Chawla)                           (Dr S K Mishra)                        (Dr Gyan Prakash)                         (Prof. Lalit Kumar Awasthi) 

       Coordinator                         Coordinator                             Convener                                                    Director 

Sharan Preet Kaur 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

NITJ/HM/ARMDAT/2020/062 
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GGI/FDP/2021/234

Ms. Kirandeep Kaur        Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/172

Sukhmaneet Kaur Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab

Page 95



GGI/FDP/2021/235

Mr. Prabhjot Singh        Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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20162266201R     

 
ALL INDIA COUNCIL FOR TECHNICAL EDUCATION 
NELSON MANDELA MARG, VASANT KUNJ, NEW DELHI 

 

        Certificate of Participation 
 

This is to certify that Dr. Sunita Rani from Gulzar Group of Institutes, Khanna has participated and 

successfully completed the 5-day online FDP on the theme “Inculcating Universal Human Values in 

Technical Education” organized by All India Council for Technical Education(AICTE) from 19 April, 2021 

to 23 April, 2021. 
 
 
   

 
Dr. Rajneesh Arora          Prof. Rajive Kumar 
Chairman            Member Secretary, AICTE 
National Coordination Committee for Induction Program

F.No AICTE/FDP-SI/OnlineWorkshop/201/62266 
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GGI/FDP/2021/161

Varinder Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/236

Mr. Sandeep Singh        Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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GGI/FDP/2021/157

Mr. Manpreet Singh Assistant Professor

Gulzar Group of Institutions, Ludhiana, Punjab
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Mr. Abhishek Singla

GGI/FDP/2020/2

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. AMANDEEP KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/6

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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No:ATAL/2020/181393

ALL INDIA COUNCIL FOR TECHNICAL EDUCATION
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi – 110 070

AICTE Training And Learning (ATAL) Academy

Certificate

This to be certified that AMANDEEP SINGH participated & completed successfully AICTE Training And Learning 
(ATAL) Academy Online FDP on "Artificial Intelligence" from 16-05-2020 to 20-05-2020 at  Indian Institute of 
Information Technology(IIIT Nagpur).

Director ATAL Academies Coordinator
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Mr. AMANDEEP SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/12

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. AMANVEER KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/24

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. AMRITPAL KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/42

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. ANKIT BANSAL

GGI/FDP/2020/54

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. ASHIMA GIRDHER

GGI/FDP/2020/73

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. ASHISH BHATEJA

GGI/FDP/2020/93

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. ASHNA SETHI

GGI/FDP/2020/101

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. ASHU JAGGI

GGI/FDP/2020/85

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. AVNEET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/56

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. BHARAT SHARMA

GGI/FDP/2020/45

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. BIDHAN SHARMA

GGI/FDP/2020/64

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. DAMANJIT KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/58

Gulzar Group of Institutions

Page 115



Ms. DEEPIKA MISHRA

GGI/FDP/2020/94

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. DEEPIKA SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/28

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. DEVDUTT BARESARY

GGI/FDP/2020/23

Gulzar Group of Institutions

Page 118



Ms. DIVYA JYOTI

GGI/FDP/2020/8

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. GURCHARAN SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/11

Gulzar Group of Institutions

Page 120



Mr. GURDEEP SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/16

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. GURINDER SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/29

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. HANISH GAUTAM

GGI/FDP/2020/91

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. Haramrit Kaur

GGI/FDP/2020/86

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. HARLEEN HANDA

GGI/FDP/2020/68

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. HARMANDEEP GILL

GGI/FDP/2020/70

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. HARSIMRANPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/67

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. HARVIR SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/69

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. HONEY SHARMA

GGI/FDP/2020/1

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. ISHATPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/4

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. JAI PARKASH

GGI/FDP/2020/38

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. JASDEEP GILL

GGI/FDP/2020/43

Gulzar Group of Institutions

Page 132



Mr. JASHANDEEP SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/10

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. JASKIRAT KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/15

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. JASWINDER KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/17

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. JASWINDER SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/19

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Certificate No: 1126/19  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This is to certify that
 

JOGA SINGH JANJUA
 

  GGI, KHANNA
PUNJAB

 
Participated in the AICTE Recognized Faculty Development Programme

 
on

 
  Testing of Latest Civil Engineering Materials

 
Conducted by

 
Civil Engineering Department

 
from

 
  22-07-19 to 26-07-19 (One Week)

 
at

 
  NITTTR, Chandigarh
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Ms. KAMALDEEP KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/41

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. KANWAR JABAR GILL

GGI/FDP/2020/3

Gulzar Group of Institutions

Page 139



Ms. KIRANJEET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/13

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. KULWINDER SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/14

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Certificate No: ICT-14511/20  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This is to certify that
 

KUSHWANT KAUR
 

  GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES, KHANNA
PUNJAB

 
 

Participated in the Online AICTE Recognized Faculty Development Programme
 

on
 

  Big Data Analytics
 

from
 

18/05/2020 to 22/05/2020 (One Week)
 

Organized by
 

Computer Science and Engineering Department
 
 

  NITTTR, Chandigarh
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Mr. MANMOHAN SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/74

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. MANPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/77

Gulzar Group of Institutions

Page 144



Ms. MANPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/81

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. MANTRIPATJIT KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/66

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. MILANPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/39

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. NAVDEEP SAHARAN

GGI/FDP/2020/90

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. PALLAVI SHARMA

GGI/FDP/2020/97

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. PARGAT GREWAL

GGI/FDP/2020/63

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. PARMINDER RAI

GGI/FDP/2020/37

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. PRABHJOT SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/33

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. RAJINDER RAO

GGI/FDP/2020/30

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. RAJPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/21

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. RAKESH KUMAR

GGI/FDP/2020/26

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. RAMANPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/72

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. ROHIT KHOSLA

GGI/FDP/2020/65

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. ROSY BHUMRAH

GGI/FDP/2020/22

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. ROZY KUMARI

GGI/FDP/2020/47

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. SANDEEP SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/46

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Certificate No: ICT-7893/20  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This is to certify that
 

SATNAM SINGH
 

  GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES, KHANNA
PUNJAB

 
 

Participated in the Online AICTE Recognized Faculty Development Programme
 

on
 

  Academic Leadership Enhancement in Technical Institutions
 

from
 

04-05-20 to 08-05-20 (One Week)
 

Organized by
 

Electronics and Communication Engineering Department
 
 

  NITTTR, Chandigarh
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Ms. SIMARPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/71

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. SIMRANJOT SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/95

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. SUKHWINDER SEKHON

GGI/FDP/2020/99

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. TANYA GARG

GGI/FDP/2020/89

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. TARANJEET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/31

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. VANIKA PURI

GGI/FDP/2020/40

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. ABHISHEK SHARMA

GGI/FDP/2020/102

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. AMITOJ KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/88

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Certificate No: ICT-21248/20  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This is to certify that
 

ANANTA SHARMA
 

  GULZAR GROUP OF INSTITUTES, KHANNA
PUNJAB

 
 

Participated in the Online AICTE Recognized Faculty Development Programme
 

on
 

  Smart Sustainable Cities
 

from
 

25-05-20 to 29-05-20 (One Week)
 

Organized by
 

Civil Engineering Department
 
 

  NITTTR, Chandigarh
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Mr. ANCHIT JHAMB

GGI/FDP/2020/96

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. ANIL KUMAR

GGI/FDP/2020/98

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. BHAVNA DEVGAN

GGI/FDP/2020/78

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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20216608202R     

 
ALL INDIA COUNCIL FOR TECHNICAL EDUCATION 
NELSON MANDELA MARG, VASANT KUNJ, NEW DELHI 

 

        Certificate of Participation 
 

This is to certify that Mr. Bhupesh Walia from Gulzar Institute of Engineering And Technology, Khanna 

has participated and successfully completed the online workshop on Universal Human Values on the 

theme “Inculcating Universal Human Values in Technical Education” during 3-7 May, 2020 as organized 

by All India Council for Technical Education(AICTE). 
 
 
 
   

 
Dr. Rajneesh Arora          Prof. Rajive Kumar 
Chairman            Member Secretary, AICTE 
National Coordination Committee for Induction Program
 

F.No AICTE/FDP-SI/OnlineWorkshop/202/16608 
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Mr. CHANDER KANT

GGI/FDP/2020/60

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. CHETAN ANEJA

GGI/FDP/2020/25

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. DEEPIKA GROVER

GGI/FDP/2020/27

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. DOLONCHAPA PRABHKAR

GGI/FDP/2020/48

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. GOURAV SHARMA

GGI/FDP/2020/75

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. GURPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/79

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. GURWINDER KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/76

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. JAGTAR SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/82

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. JASVINDER KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/51

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. JOYTI BERMI

GGI/FDP/2020/49

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. KAMALPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/53

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. MANPREET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/100

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. MANPREET SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/84

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. MEGHA PURI

GGI/FDP/2020/80

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. MEHVISH BILAL

GGI/FDP/2020/83

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. NAVNEET SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/59

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. NIRMALJEET KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/61

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. RISHIDEEP SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/57

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. SANGRAM SINGH

GGI/FDP/2020/55

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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4/29/2020 https://engineeringinfo.in/student/certificate/print.php

https://engineeringinfo.in/student/certificate/print.php 1/1

Participation
Certificate

April 20-24, 2020
ID: NP246-2141

Sarbjeet Kaushal

has successfully completed the course on

Finite Element Methods for Beginners

   

Coordinators
FDP-FEM

Dean Academics, 
PTU

Pro Chancellor,
Chitkara University

The course was conducted online through ClassConnect Learning Management Web Portal. Verify
certificate credentials at https://classconnect.in/certificate/.
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Ms. SUKHDEEP KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/44

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. SUMAN SHARMA

GGI/FDP/2020/52

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. TAJINDER KAUR

GGI/FDP/2020/50

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Ms. TANYA PAI

GGI/FDP/2020/5

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. UJJAL SANDHU

GGI/FDP/2020/7

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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Mr. VARUN UPPAL

GGI/FDP/2020/9

Gulzar Group of Institutions
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QGGI 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Guizar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certificate) of Particjpatiofb 
THI S IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. __ )1..B_HISl:t_~l< -~•r'~ , ASS,-tT~r'"T PR()f , , 

___ HAS ATTE NDED 

"FOP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Cam pu s add res s: GT Road, Khanna, Ludh1 crna I N)991'-1 666 777 I 18 info@gg1.ac.1 n 

' • I 
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- GGI REF No-alal/ F DP/ACAD/18/02 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow.

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

CertificatO of Participatioib

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. AINAARoRA,ASSISTANT PRof 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE.

AtCavle 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal w9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in -
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-GGI REE Ne -á!/FoP/ACAD//3 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow 
Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicatê of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.AMANVEER KAURASSISTANI PRoF 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AYaNle- 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal w9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REF NO -nal/ fDP/ACAD/s64 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

CortilicatÙ of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.AMARJEEIKHANGURA, ASSISTANI PRof 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AYawole 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhiana| w9914 666 777I info@ggi.ac.in 
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KGGI REF No'-la1/fDP/ACAD/u/os 

Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certiicatð of Participationb 

THIS IS To CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. ASHLSH BHATEJAASSLSTANZ PRaE 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutocAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A aNale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhiana|e9914 66 777 | info@ggi.ac.in
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GGI REENo GbFpP/aCA D/«t/6 

Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

CertilicatO of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.ASHU AStuJAalhI,ASSLSTANT PRa£ 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A anale. 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhiana|99914 d6o 777| into@ggi acin 
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GGI REPNe-laleDPJaenD/«}18 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicató of Participationb 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. DEUINDRER CHEEMA- ASSISTANT PRof 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AHavaie 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal9914 666 777I nto@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REF. No ablEP/ACAD7 

Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Cortilicalo of Participatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.DIVYA IyaTIASISTANT Ra£. 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

hhu AtCasÄe- 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal99914 666 777| info@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REF.No-hal/ebr/acaD/h8/o8 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening TomorrOw 
Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 

ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicatl of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. --HANISHhAUTAMASSISTNT PkoE. 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE.

bhi 
AHCaNale 

coORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal@9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in
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GGI REF No Cabl/eDP/ACAD/«{ 

Sharpening Minds, Brightening TomorrOw 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certificate of Participation 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. HARMAN DEEP_ auL,ASISITANT PRAEE- 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18H TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

hhur AYarie 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal w9914 666 77 | into@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REF No snl pe/aCAD/«/1 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

CertificatÙ of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF/DR./MR./MS.HARLR SINGt ASSLSTANT PR£ 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

hha Aavale 

coORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal9914 666 777 info@ggi.ac.in -
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GGI REF.Net nhi/PDPlA CADis} 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow 
Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilical® of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. tHonEy_SHARMAPRo£ 

HAS ATTENDED 
"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aawale 

coORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T Road, Khanna, Ludhianal w9914 666 777 | nfo@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REF.Ne (na eDPf ACAD[us|12 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow 
Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicatô of Participationb 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR. /MR./MS. JASHANREEP SINGH,ASSIszANT PRa E 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Araraie 

CodRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianalw9914 666 777| info@ggiac.in 
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REF ablepP/aCAB/s}3 GGI 
Sharpening Minds, BrighteningTomorrow 
Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

Certificale of Participalionb

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.JAS KLRAT KAuR,ASSISTA NZ PRaE. 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE.

Aranaie 

CooRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777|info@ggi.ac.in 
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REFNo-Laui/epe/acadla|l4 GGI 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow.

Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

Certilicat of Participation

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. _KANMAR JARAR al, AsusTANT_PRaf 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A anle 

CoORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: GT. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal9914 666 777 | nfo@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REENO-b1/evP/ACA»/8s 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

Certificato of Participation

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. KRANJEÉIKAuRASSSTANI PRak. 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

hh AawaÅ 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale 9914 666 777| info@ggi.ac.in
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GGI REFNo-bhI/ FpP/AcA D/s/7 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicato of Participationb 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF/ DR./MR./MS. KuLeINDER SINGHASISZAr Pa£ 
HAS ATTENDED

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

AHavale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.I. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777 | info@ggiac.in 
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RENohalEDP/ACAD}s/4 GGI 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow.

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

CertilicatÙ of Participation

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.PARhAT ARE MALAssISTANT 2Ra£ 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A arNle 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.I. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal99914 666 777 | Into@ggiacin
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GGI REF No-nbni FDPACAD/1»/20 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 

ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certificato of Participationb 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. -LARMIN DER RAL, AsSiSTANT_ PRas 
_ HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A aNe

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhiana|9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REF Ne-ala/eDPACAD18/12 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM

ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicalto of Participation
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. RaMANPREET KAUR,ASSLSTANT PRa£- 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22MD DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

Atanle 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR

Campus address:G.I. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal e9914 666 777 | nto@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REFNOtstDP/ACADs/25 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow.

Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

Cortilicato of Participationb
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.RaHITKHaSLAASSLSTANI PRaE. 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE

Atavale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in
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GGI REF Nasl/ebt/AC»|ls/29 

Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

Cortilicate of Participation
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. Ko2y KuAR ASSISTANT PRa£. 

HAS ATTENDED 
"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

yuu Aavaie- 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhiana|e9914 666 777 | intfo@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REFNob/eor/a CAs8/2s 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 
Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 

ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certificat® of Participation

THIS IS To CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. SANDEEP SINaH ASLSTANT PRak 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18T TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

ACanale. 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: GT. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777 |info@ggi ac.in 
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RENe &a1o9lacas/a/26 GGI 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicate of Participation 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.SLMRAN.Aal SLNatAsSLSTANI PRaL 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE.

hhw Aravale

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhiana|9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in
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GGI 
-

REfnatlFee} ALAB/8/27 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow.

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certiicat® of Participationb 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF/DR./MR./MS. SukHuNRER SEKtaN, AssISTANT PRaE. 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22D DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aawale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in
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REFNOGa le DP/ACADJI8/3 GGI 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certiflicat of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.AMRITPALKAuR ASsiSTANTPRa£-
_HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A asle. 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G1. Road, Khanna, Ludhiana| u9914 666 777 |info@ggi acin 
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GGI REF NO-a&/fDrACAD 8 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicate of Participatio 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS ARSHDEEP KAUR ASSIANTPRof. 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AaavaM 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in 
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GGI REfNo-hayedP/ACAB/ s/2s 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD"

Cortilicalo of Participalionb

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. BIRIN DER SLNat,PRof.- 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Atave 

CoORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777| into@ggi.ac.in Page 234



GGI REFNtv/ACADsJh9 
Sharpening Minds, BrighteningTomorrow 
Gulzar Group of Institutes

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

Certilicato of Participaion 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.2EERXA MIS HRA, ASS1s TANT PRaE 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22No DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AavaM 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: GT. Road, Khanna, Ludhianal w9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in
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GGI REF No-ulale DP}A¢ADJIs/3 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

CertilicatÙ of Participatior 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. MILAN PREETKAUR ASSISTANT PRo£_ 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A avale. 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.I Road, Khanna, Ludhianal 9914 666 777Into@ggi ac in 
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REF No-al/ebe/ACAD/1s|2 GGI 
Sharpening Minds, Brightening Tomorrow. 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"AutoCAD" 

CertificatO of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.PRABH1oT SLNat- ASSISTANI PRo£ 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP ON AutoCAD" DURING 18TH TO 22ND DECEMBER, 2018 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AYanale-

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T. Road, Khanna, Ludhianale9914 666 777 | info@ggi.ac.in 
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Guru Nanak Dev Engineering College, Ludhiana
(An Autonomous College under UGC Act) 

Certificate of Participation 

This certificate is awarded to 

SATNAM SINGH **** 

****a*a ao*****eo***.*******e***e****************************************** 

************ ***** **** 

who participated in 5-day QIP sponsored Short Term Training Programme on 

Analysis and Design of RC Building: 
Concepts and Practice

organised by the Department of Civil Engineering 
from 19 -23 February, 2019. 

S Y.. 
Facul Coordinator Head of Ddpartment Principal 

9 rax arzurauA
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INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY (11T) BOMBAY

CONTINUING EDUCATION &
QUALITY IMPROVEMENT PROGRAMMES (CE & QIP)

Certificate

This is to certify that

ffoney Sharma

has participated in the AICTE Sponsored

one-week QIP Short Term Course on

Introduction to Space Flight Mechanics
conducted by 11T Bombay during June 19 - 23, 2017

Prof. Idhar lyer Prof. Shok Joshi
Ag. Professor-in-Charge (CE & QIP) Course Coordinator

No.CE&QIP/AE/Q-6/2017-18/17 (See Overleaf for Course Contents)
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GGI 
Certificate ID: FO P/2!6/o1 Srarpening AAds. Brighterirg TOF* 

Gulzar Group af institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicatò of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. AmANDEEP SidGH 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A anale 

CooRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G1 Road, Khanna, Ludhianalvga, 666 777 | into@gg ac n 
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GGI 
Certificate ID: FbP/aol6 03 *wwwwww 

Sarpening nds. Bizhterirg Toorrw 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalò of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. AMARTECT SNGN 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A arale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTODR 

arpus àddress. . Road, Khanna, Ludhianal ug914 666 77? | nto@ggI a.n 
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GGI Certificate ID: FDP|2eo www ww R 
Sar pe ing tncs. Brihterirg Tomorr 

Gulzar Group of lnstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicaté ol Particippalio 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. AMAKTeET kHANGURA 
HAS ATTENDED www.awww 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

tynn' 

COORDINATOR 

A antale 

DIRECTOR 

Campus address. G. Ro3d, Klidnna, Lulia| 9914 660 77Iintoyg d 

smnionotimoinmooesosiooniooe 
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GGI Certificate 1D: fDPoI¢/o 
Sharpening icds. Bighterirg Tnorraw 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participatioh 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. AMTNUR REHMAN 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Atatole 

COokDINATOR DIRECTORR 

Carmpus address, GT Road. Kianma, ludhi.atnal vgo14 666 777|nto@g! dti 
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GGI 
Certificate ID: FdPalos 

Sharpening Mids. B°igttenir TreFW 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicato of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. ANKr BasL BosAL 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A anle. 

CodRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus sddress G Road, Khanna Ludmanalvs91, 6to6 777 I afa@gs an 
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GGI Certificate ID:FDP2-lc 
Sharpening tnds. 1tterir, Iancsri 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. AskMA GERDMAR 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Arase 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Cdmpus address G.T ROad, Klhama, Ludhianal9914 666 77? |Etodggt de n 
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GGI Certificate ID: Fbeaoe/o 
Sharpening Mds. B-righterirg TrrorrI* 

Guizar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of ParticiJpation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./ DR./MR./MS. ASHIS Koma 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A anale 

CoORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

(armpus address. GT Road, Khanuia Ludhian:| y9914 66ó 7 | nfo@gs a 
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GGI Certificate ID: FoP2(03 
Srharpening Ands. Brighterine TorToraw 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF/DR./MR./MS. Asm JAG2 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A arale 

coORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T Road, Khanna, Ludhiana lg94 ó66 7? | Enfo@gg acn 
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GGI 
Certificate ID: Pbeas1ch e 

Sharpening kAnds. BtJter irg ToOrn* 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicaté of Particiation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./ MR./MS. BMRAT SAARMA 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 0RGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

ANanale 

e0ORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Crmpus áddress: G.T ROad, Klhänna, Ludhiana|9914 too6 77? I nfogg 
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GGI Certificate ID: FDP 
Sharpening inds, Bistenirg Tormorraw 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicat of Participation 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. DePAKKoHRA * 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE NSTITUTE 

ATarNle 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Carpus address. .T Road1, Khania, Ltudhiana| g91 6to 777 f ntodggi d 

Page 294



www.ww 

GGI Certificate ID: fopa l Sharpeing ids. Bghterirg Tamotriw 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicatò of Participation 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. DevdoTT. BaRESARy 

HAS ATTENDED 
* 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A ave 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Carpus address. G7 Road, Khatnna, ludhianaeg0 1 o66 7? |Entoogg de in 
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GGI Certificate ID: FdP/2»14n 
arpening ics. Bnter ire Tnorrzx 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participation r 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. DevINDE CHeSmA 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AraNle 

C6ORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Carmpus address: GT. Road, Khanma, Ludhuanalvg914 666 77?| Entagg t 
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GGI Certificate ID: FDP/1«|3 
hare nina Ainds, -ithterirn, Tororrew 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicaó of Particiatioln 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. GMAND£EP KAuR ****** 

HAS ATTENDED **** ******* *ww 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A avaie 

CóOXDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Capus add ess G. Road, Klhailla, Iudhianal e9914 666 777 1 nfoget ain 
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GGI Certificate ID: PDP|2«1«}15 
Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participation 

THIS IS CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. GoRPRAET SAND 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE NSTITUTE. 

ACavae 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

armpus sddress G Road Khainia, Ludhianalv9ol, úo6 7?| 89ntadgi n 
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GGI Certificate iD: Fbr2»1«/ry4 
Stharpening nds. B-igtstorirg T atorrw 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalo of Particijpation 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. YoRPPAET RepRAZ *** 

HAS ATTENDED 
"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A ar/ale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.T Road, Khanna, Ludhianhal9914 666 777 | nfo@ggi ac. n 

wwwww 
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GGI Certificate ID: FDPot«K 
SFharpening Mnds. htening T TOFW 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalo ol Particialioi 

THIS IS To CERTIFY THAT PROF/DR./MR./MS. hARKAMALTEET KADR 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A anane 

CoORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus àddress. G. ROad, Khanna, Ludhianag914 666 7771 lo@ggi din 
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GGI Certificate ID: FDP»1{17 
Sharpening inds. B**tterirg InorrIx 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicato of Particijpation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. HARPREETkaoR 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A asle 

CookDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address G.T Road, Khana, Ludhianal v 9914 666 777 1 Enfu@ggi tt 
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GGI Certificate 1D:APe1 
Starpening tnds. Eihtenirg Tanor 

Guizar Group of lnstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.RARVIR SNGM 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AtansMe. 

COdRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address G. Ro ad, Khanna, Ludhiana l991 666 7771Enfo@ggi ae 

woatoanvaoonsoonmnonton 

Page 302



GGI Certificate ID: FbP2otc13 Siharpening Mds. B*Jterine {yror* 

Gulzar Group of Bnstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalò ol Participation 

THIS IS To CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. J CnAHAL 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Atavole 

kOORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Carmpus address: G.T Road, Kharnna, Ludnianalv 9914 666 777| nfo@ggi ac.in 
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GGI Certificate ID: PPl 
Sharpening kds, B1ghtering Tonoiriw 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicale ol Parlic]alioi 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. uAGReoR 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A anle 

cooRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Caripus address: G.I Road, Khanma, Ludhianal vg914 6o66 777 | nfo@sgi ac.n 
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GGI Certificate ID: Pe 
Sharpening tids. Eihtenitg T»morr?* 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalé ol Particiuliol n 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.JANTAR SNGet 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aatole 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address. G.T Road, Khanna, Ludhianal 9914 666 77 |nto@ggi dcin 

wesastenonomoo 
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GGI Certificate ID: FOPaclaa 
Sharening Minds, Bighterirg Tnorrw 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicat of Participatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. JAL PARKASH. 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aavale. 

coORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus iddress G Road, Khanna, iufhianal 9014 666 77?| infagg a 
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GGI Certificate lD:FbPa»t«| 
Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

CortilicaÓ of Particijpalioi 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./Ms. JhskRAT KADR 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A avale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: G.I Road, Khama, Ludhianal v9914 660 77? 1 nfo@gg acn 
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GGI 
Certificate ID: For/a»tefa« 

Sharpening Ands. Brigthtering Tano* 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalo of Participatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. JASPRe¢T KAuR 
**** *********** 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A arsale 

COORbINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: GT Road, Khanma, Ludhianal9914 666 777 I E3nta@ggi ac 
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GGI Certificate ID: Fbra«|a5 
Sharpenng nds Bitterirg Toriw 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicatlò of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. KAmALDEEP-ARekA_ 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A ar 
C0oRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus aodress G Road, Khanna, Ludhianal g91, 666 777 | o@gs 
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GGI Certificate ID: fbpla»s|aG wmwornnmowennn nwnmmmm 
Srarcening Minds. E*hgthterincg Troors 

ulzar iroup of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalë ol ParticIpalioi 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. FANLWAR TARA ***** 

******** ***** 

HAS ATTENDED *******0A we 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd jJuly 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A aNane oweww.w 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Capus address. GT Road, khatina, Ludhianal vs91 6bó 7? 1nfo@ggi dt n 
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GGI 
Certificate ID:PPe[7 * wwwwwwwwwww** 

Guizar iroup of lastitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

CertilicatÓ of Particpatiol) 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. KARAN.Dee?. PRUTH 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aavale 

CoORbINATOR DIRECTOR 

ampus address 7 Road Klhanna, Ludhiana 0l 666 777 | 3ata@gg a 
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GGI Certificate ID: FP/atc| ww.ww929999 NEeoo 

Sharpening nds. Bigtterie Tonorex 

Sulzar Broup of lnstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participation 

THIS IS T0 CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. KuLNDER SInGt 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A antale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Carpus address: 6. Road, Khan1a, Ludhiatial 9914 660 77?| into@gg de 

Page 312



GGI Certificate 1D: PbeRolel3 www.w.*wwwww..* www0 

Gulzar iroup of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicakô of Particijpatiol n 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. KushANT KAR *** *******w*.a**wh *a******** ********a** ***** **** ***** -*** -

HAS ATTENDED 
*************************** ************** 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A asale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

apus a ddress 6 Road Khaina, iudtitanal v9914 606 777 agggi a 
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GGI Certificate ID: FBPson«[ *************0* 

Cuizar Group of instituutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalò ol Partcipaion 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. KonPRaET IA. 
HAS ATTENDED ****** **** *** ***, Pw.ww. o*a m** 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aawae. 

COORDINATOR DIRECTODR 

C.armpus sddress. G Road, Khatuia, Ludiana901 666 777 ntags 

Page 314



GG 
Certificate 10: Fopla»ic/3 **** *www..w********wwww * 

Guizar Brup ef institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

CertilicalÓ of Participaliol 

THIS IS T0 CERTIFY THAT PROF./ DR./MR./MS. MAIDEEP. 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A anle 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

dmpus addess U. ROd, Rhaind, iudiana|9914 bb 7 nf d 
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GGI 
Certificate ID: FDPla«l6/3a ****wwww.w**** *9 

Guizar Group of tnstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Certilicaté of Participalioln 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. MANNER JIT KAUR **** 

HAS ATTENDED 
*** * ********* * 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A ane 

e0ORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Cmpus address. G.T Road, khanna, Ludhianal 991 bbt 77 | Eto@gg 
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GGI Certificate 1D: P»Pl2«telB3 
Sras, enin; tnds, *3tter ITOrTEx 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. MANIS ********* NooNQLLA www.wa 

HAS ATTENDED * ******************************** **** 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Atansaie 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

ampus adidress. GT Road, Khanma, ludniahal v 901 G66 777| nto@gg ac f 
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GGI 
Certificate 1D: P>rlaic(s *** wwwwwww.www wwww w*** 

Gulzar kroug of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalé ol Particpalioi 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. NEH BhKoo www.owwe. y 

HAS ATTENDED 
9****** *****" 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A anle 

tooRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Cerpus dddress: G7 0dd, Kiaiha, Ludhiainaf 9914 666 77 I nto@ggi ac.n 
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GGI Certificate ID: Ppr|2«s 
sharpeing Ends. Bittering Torrs 

Gulzar Sroup of knstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

CortilicaÓ ol PartiCDaliol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. NERMALTeeTKADA. *************** ************ *** **** *************** 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A aNale 

e0oRDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Capis dde Road, Kala, Ltidanaà| 106 777}nto@ggi a.n 
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Gulzar Group of nstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 

ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicatò ol PartiCpatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. PReETINDSR 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AtCavle 

TOORDINATOR DIRECTOR 
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Sharpening inds Biahtering Tanorr 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicato of Participalion 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./ DR,/MR./MS. PisHPINDSRSqNGM 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

Aawole 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

s ddress GI Road Kidd udhiana 91 oo6 7 | nfgg a 
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Certificate ID: PDPol39 

&ulzar Group of lnstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicaté of Particaliol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. RATNI 3ALA ************ ************* 

HAS ATTENDED 
"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

A anNle 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

pus ddiess (l Road Khat1a udian:g91 Gbo 7771 &nfudggi dt 
osoNrioeik 
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GGI Certificate ID: P»P1«|40 
Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicatò ol ParticIpalionn 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. RAmAN PReeT AUR 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

AHanale 

cOoRDINATOR DIRECTOR 
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GGI Certificate ID: FDPae1 |4 ******www*******ww***** 

Guizar kroup of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

CortilicatÓ of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. SANDECP DHLON w.w.w.a www w.a 

HAS ATTENDED 
****** A** ****** ** 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aantale. 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus aidress: G1 Road, Khana, Ludniana| 99 14 666 777 | Einfo@ggat. 
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Sharenig Ends, B1tterirg InoW 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicato of Participationn 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. SATNAMatvrMAN 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

Atasale 

CoOkDINATOR DIRECTODR 

dtipus address uT Road Khanuia Ludhiaialg91 600 77 | Eiafooggt at 
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Sharpening Mnds. Brighter ing Tamerras 

Gulzar Group of institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicalé of ParicHpaliol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR. /MR./MS. SHA MNDER SoHT 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

kh Aava 

CodRDINATOR DIRECTOR 
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uizar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of PartiCipalioi h 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./Ms. SiMRANTOTSINGn. 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

Atarle-

RÓORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Ceampus address: GT Road, Khanna, tudianaig914 666 777 | infooggi acin 
www. 
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GGI Certificate ID: FP/ie Juu« Sharpening Mds. B igttering Tanomw 

Guizar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participation 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.SUKHAAJ BMANDA 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

A anal. 

e0ORDINATOR DIRECTORR 

apus ddress G RoJd hdmd, iidhiatta} 91 O66 77i ifoa 
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GGI Certificate ID: FDPol¢/4* 
Sharpering inds. Bighter ing {O* 

Guizar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

CortilicalÒ of Participatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS.SuKHUR SING ************************* ********* 

HAS ATTENDED 
ww.w ww.den 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AtTawale 

C0ORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus addiess: GT Road, Khama, Ludhianal 9914 666 77?| infu@ge d 
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Sharpening kAnds. Bristering TonoEr3 

Gulzar Group of lnstitutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

CortilicalÓ of Participation n 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. SukINDERSEKNN 

HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

Aar 

CoORDINATOR DIRECTOR 

Campus address: (.T Road, Khanna, Ludhianafeg9l4 Go6 777 1 nto@g 

*** 
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Sharpening Ends. Brigtcring Tmerox 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilicató of Participation 

AvLAH THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. SUNPREFT. AvLAH 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE. 

AHasale 

COORDINATOR DIRECTOR 
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Certificate ID: FDP2»s so 

Gulzar Group of Institutes 

ONE WEEK 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 
ON THE TOPIC 

"Automotive Technologies" 

Cortilic ako of Participatiol 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT PROF./DR./MR./MS. Vikas Kame 
HAS ATTENDED 

"FDP on Automotive Technologies" During 18th to 22nd July 2016 ORGANISED IN THE INSTITUTE 

Aale 

CoDRDINATOR DIRECTORR 
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